
Accounting Professionals 
 
On June 16, 2023, the Board of Accountancy agreed that licensees will need to obtain a social security or 
ITIN (Individual Taxpayer Identification Number) as required by RSA 161-B:11, VI-a and 42 U.S.C 
666(a)(13) for license renewal. Please find below the link for the federal statute’s requirements: 
 
42 USC 666: Requirement of statutorily prescribed procedures to improve effectiveness of child support 
enforcement (house.gov) 
Section 161-B:11 Revocation and Denial of Licenses. (state.nh.us) 
 
If you need more information about the ITIN and how to apply, see information below: 
 
Individual Taxpayer Identification Number | Internal Revenue Service (irs.gov) 
 
The collection of your social security or ITIN is mandatory to have a license in the state of New 
Hampshire. The is a mandatory requirement for ALL domestic and international licensees. 
 

https://uscode.house.gov/view.xhtml?req=(title:42%20section:666%20edition:prelim)
https://uscode.house.gov/view.xhtml?req=(title:42%20section:666%20edition:prelim)
https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/rsa/html/XII/161-B/161-B-11.htm
https://www.irs.gov/individuals/individual-taxpayer-identification-number

